
From: Hamish Gledhill [ 
Sent: 24 January 2018 09:56 
To: Neil Bearcroft <Neil.Bearcroft@kirklees.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 2017/94373 Leeds Road, Huddersfield  
 

Hi Neil,  

 

Thanks for your email. 

 

I can confirm that there are no floodlights proposed. 

 

Please see attached plan to address comments from Highways. 

 

I suggest the proposed hours of use are:- 

Mon-Sat 8:30 - 18:00 

Sunday 10:00 - 16:00 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information on this matter. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Hamish Gledhill (MRTPI) 
BSc (Hons) Dip TP 

 
DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 


